Company Team Members,

We have an exciting opportunity we would like to offer to each and every one of you.  We are partnering with a number of different construction companies and organizations to promote the “You’ve Earned It!!!” campaign from Visit Indy.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we are all aware, Indy has been hit hard in the past few months, and especially the hospitality industry, i.e. hotels, attractions and dining.  All of these establishments were built by our industry – Construction!!  Now it’s time for us to give back.  How can Company give back?  These hospitality businesses want business and that’s where we can help.  We would like to encourage each of you to schedule a trip when you feel comfortable between now and August 16th.  
In order to encourage you to go, Company is going to reimburse you for $xxxx or xxx% of your visit for dining, hotels and/or attractions (the bar bill is excluded).  All you need to do is Visit Indy and enjoy with your family and then turn in your receipt.  The following link takes you to the Visit Indy site - https://www.visitindy.com/indianapolis-you-have-earned-it .  
Visit Indy’s site includes
· Hotel discounts
· Daily Deals 
· Visit ideas 
· Tips for safe, responsible visits  

We want you to enjoy Indy, and one visit at a time, we can make a difference and bring Indy back.  You have all worked hard throughout all of this.  You’ve Earned It, now go Visit Indy and enjoy.
Company is thankful for all that you do for our organization.  Please keep your receipts and then turn them in and we will get you reimbursed for your expenses on your next check.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call xxxxx.
Sincerely

XXXXXXXXXXX
